
March 26, 2020 

 

TO: Livingston Enterprise 

 

FROM: Autumn Daniels 

  Remediation Division 

  (406) 444-6591 

 

Please publish the following legal advertisement one time in the Sunday, March 29, 2020, issue 

of the Livingston Enterprise.  Please note that the last line of the ad is a DEQ accounting code 

number that must appear in the ad.  Please send the affidavit of publication, the tear sheet, and 

the bill to Autumn Daniels, Montana Department of Environmental Quality, Waste Management 

and Remediation Division, P.O. Box 200901, Helena, MT 59620-0901. Thank you for your 

assistance. 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Montana Department of Environmental Quality has issued the Record of Decision for the 

final remedy for cleanup of contamination at Mission Wye located outside of Livingston in Park 

County, Montana. The major components of the remedy are monitored natural attenuation for 

groundwater and institutional controls (ICs). ICs will include land use and groundwater 

restrictions on portions of Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway and Montana Rail Link 

properties.  The remedy was selected over other alternatives evaluated because it meets statutory 

requirements and is expected to achieve substantial risk reduction in a cost-effective manner. The 

Record of Decision is available for public review at the DEQ Waste Management and 

Remediation Division,1225 Cedar Street, Helena, the Livingston-Park County Public Library, 

228 W Callender St, Livingston.  It is also temporarily posted on DEQ’s website, 

http://deq.mt.gov/Public/notices.  For more information, please contact Heather Foslund, DEQ 

Project Officer at (406) 444-6745, or hfoslund@mt.gov.  

 

          REM483710 


